
 

 

 

 

 

 

His Excellency Muhammad Yunus 

Prime Minister of People's Republic of Bangladesh 

Bangladesh 

 

Dear Honourable President,  

Season Greetings. We are writing with a deep sense of concern regarding the escalating violence against 

the Hindu community and other religious minorities in Bangladesh. As a friend of the people of 

Bangladesh, we implore you to take immediate action to prevent further atrocities and ensure the 

protection of all citizens, regardless of their faith. 

 

Bangladesh has a rich cultural heritage of pluralism, however, recent reports indicate a worrying rise in 

violence, particularly targeting Hindus, and this threatens the very fabric of your nation's social harmony. 

The government of Bangladesh must restore law and order and protect every citizen from violence. 

 

Such internal instability threatens also undermines Bangladesh's political and economic future. 

Bangladesh's economic development is inherently tied to regional cooperation with India. Political 

stability and peace within Bangladesh will naturally lead to greater economic opportunities that will 

benefit both countries. 

 

We urge your government to enforce the rule of law effectively. This is the bedrock on which any 

meaningful economic development and political stability can be built. 

 

 

 

December, 2024 



 

We sincerely hope that you will take the necessary steps to ensure peace and security for all citizens and 

work towards building a brighter future that avoids the tragic path of civil conflict. Thank you for your 

attention to this urgent matter. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ahimsa Foundation 

 

 

Anil Jain 

President 

Dec. 12th 2024 
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